
 

 
 
 

 
 

Monkey World Eductation Visit 
Friday 15th September 2023 

Dear Parents, 
 
Year 4 will be kicking the term off with a visitor from The Education Centre of Monkey World as 
part of our their Under the Canopy project.  
 
We would like to ask for a contribution of £1.20 per child to cover the cost of the visitor. We ask 
for this payment to be made and the form to be completed and returned on or before Friday 15th 
September.   
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
  
Year 4 Team 
 

Monkey World Education Centre Visitor 
Friday 15th September 2023 

 
Child’s Name: ___________________________   Class: _____________________ 
    
I enclose the £1.20 cost of the visitor                         Cash                 Cheque               Online payment *  
 
 
Signed by parent…………………..…………..………  PRINT NAME:……………………………………… 
Date:……………………… 

 
Please return the reply slip and payment to school by 15/09/23 

* To save us administration time, if you have ticked the box above, please do ensure that you 
make the online payment. 
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